
Dear Customers and donors of "Help in Action",    December 2017 

 

It is with great joy that we hereby announce the amount of money that has been donated to Help in 

Action by all of you in 2017. Mani Bhadra BV – Phoenix Import has matched this amount thus 

enabling us once again to support Help in Action (HIA) in improving the livelihood of children, adults 

and elderly in the Himalayan regions.  

Mani Bhadra – The sharing of wealth and prosperity with people in need. 

This year the money was used for the following projects: 

 

Gangchen Samling School (Kathmandu, Nepal), which provides education to children from the entire 

district, whose families cannot pay for schooling themselves. In this way, also the poorest are given 

the opportunity to prepare for a better future, both for themselves as well as their families.  

 

The rich Buddhist tradition is kept alive by supporting the little monks of Sed Gyued monastery 

(Kathmandu, Nepal). HIA’s project of adoptions at a distance is used for the support of monks in 

different monasteries in the area. 



 

Last June/July – just before the start of monsoon season – blankets, clothes and school supplies were 

distributed to the inhabitants of the Sindapulchowk district (Nepal). Mostly to the sick and old, so 

that they had protection during the winter months. 

Total donated: € 11.853,42 + our contribution: € 11.853,42 = € 23.706,84 

On behalf of Help in Action and Mani Bhadra BV – Phoenix Import, we wish to express our heartfelt 

thank you to all who contributed so generously!  

Interested to read more on HIA’s activities and background? www.helpinaction.net  

HIA is the humanitarian branch of the Lama Gangchen World Peace Foundation (LGWPF), a non 

governmental organisation (NGO) in Special Consultation with the United Nations ECOSOC. 

 

 

http://www.helpinaction.net/

